
 
March 30, 2023 

 

 

Chairwoman Kay Granger     Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Grand County Emergency Medical Services Facility Upgrades 

project in fiscal year 2024.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Grand County, located at 81 W. Agate Ave, 

Granby, CO 80446.  

The funding would be used to replace the headquarters of the Grand County Emergency Medical 

Services (GCEMS) department.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(1)(D), 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1)(E), and 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joe Neguse  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


